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24th June 2022  

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
 
Curriculum Events and Assemblies 

 Sports Day - Friday 1st July  
Sports Day will be split into two sessions which parents are welcome to attend.  

1. In the morning (9:10am – 12:00pm) the children will be working their way around 12 different events with 
their classes. Parents are welcome to walk around with the class to watch the events but it is important that 
the children stay with their teachers.  

 
2. In the afternoon (1:30pm-3:00pm) we will be having a selection of traditional sports day events including 

sprints, relays. The heats have taken place during PE lessons and the finals are during the afternoon.  
 
Your child will let you know if they are in a final in the afternoon. We will give them a letter to give you next 
week. 
 
 The children will be sitting in their houses in the afternoon.  

 The children are expected to wear school PE Kit for all events 

 Please apply sunscreen to your child in the morning before they leave home  

 Ensure that your child has a hat and a water bottle 
 

 Y6 Production: Rehearsal for the Year 6 production, West Side Story, began in June. This is an ambitious project 
that develops children’s skills in collaborative working, music, drama and dance as well as building confidence 
and self-esteem. It is lovely to hear the singing as they rehearse in the hall. 
The dates for parents/carers of the Year 6 pupils to see the show are as follows: 
Wednesday 13th July 2:00pm - 3:00pm 
   7:00pm - 8:00pm 
 
Thursday 14th July  7:00pm – 8:00pm 
Only two tickets per family will be issued. More details to follow. 

 

 Walk to School Week: Next week, we are taking part in our termly Walk to School (WOW) 
challenge. On average, WOW schools see a 30% reduction in car journeys taken to the school gate 
and a 23% increase in walking rates. This year’s challenge, #PowerUp, engages pupils through video 
game-inspired design, encouraging them to travel sustainably to school every day of the week. Each 
day will see a level unlocked and a new mission to complete, through which pupils will discover the 
incredible benefits of walking for individuals, communities and the planet. Those who are unable to 
travel by foot can still participate, either by using park and stride, public transport or by completing 
a physical activity that day.  
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Garden Suburb Junior School PTA Junior School Disco 

A paper copy of the letter and how to buy a ticket was sent home with your child today and see flyer attached. 

 

Years 3 & 4   Monday 18th July   3:30pm - 5:00pm 

Years 5 & 6   Tuesday 19th July  3:30pm - 5:00pm 

 

Tickets are £10 and include refreshments and a glow bracelet 

Book online in your Parentmail Shop 

Go to Payments > Shop > Events > PTA Junior Disco 2022 

Tickets will not be issued - your child's name will be on the door list and an entrance bracelet will be handed to your 

child on the day of the disco. 

 

The PTA will also be selling lots of fantastic glow items and there will be a tattoo stall so the children may bring 

pocket money to spend at the disco. 

 

Please volunteer to serve the food, apply tattoos and sell the goodies. Please return the slip on the flyer to your 

child’s teacher if you are able to help.  

On the day of their disco the children should wear their disco outfit to school  

 

 

GARDEN SUBURB LOTTERY: The next draw is this Saturday 24th June.  You could win £25,000! Only £1 per 

ticket. https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/garden-suburb-junior. You’ve got to be in it to win it – 

GOOD LUCK EVERYONE. 
 
 
Kind regards 
Mrs Eileen Bhavsar 
Head Teacher 

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/garden-suburb-junior

